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*UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION.- o

Q :< j WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

\*****/
July 8, 1980

Ms. Stephanie J. Nocella
Administrative Assistant
7923 Jones Branch Drive
Suite 500 IN RESPONSE REFER
McLean, Virginia 22102 TO F01A-80-339

Dear Ms. Nocella:

This is in response to your letter dated July 1,1980, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of contract
NRC-08-80-338.

This contract has already been made available for public inspection and
copying at the NRC Public Document Room (PDR), 1717 H Street, N.W.,
Washington, DC 20555. The charge for reproducing records located in
the PDR is eight cents ($0.08) per page, as specified in 10 CFR 9.14(a).
A copy of the contract can be purchased by writing directly to the PDR.
Upon your cgreement to pay the reproduction charges, the PDR will arrange
for the contract to be reproduced by Potomac Research, Inc. , a private
reproduction contractor servicing the PDR. You will be billed by Potomac
Research, Inc. , for the reproduction charges, plus tax and postage.

Sincerely,

J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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